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Vermont Amtrak Service to Continue as Route Frequencies Reduced Elsewhere 

  
Barre, Vt. – Passenger rail service in Vermont is scheduled to continue without change as 
Amtrak announced today that some routes around the country will be reduced due to 
staffing impacts from COVID and the highly contagious Omicron variant. 
  
Amtrak’s two passenger rail lines in Vermont, the Vermonter (St. Albans to Washington, 
D.C.) and the Ethan Allen Express (Rutland to New York City), will not be affected by the 
reduced frequencies of service that Amtrak will begin elsewhere on Monday, January 17. 
  
To book travel on Amtrak, please visit https://www.amtrak.com/home.html. 
 

mailto:Toni.H.Clithero@vermont.gov
https://www.amtrak.com/home.html

